
Dear Sabella, 

Below request is forwarded for your feedback. As Mr. Waseem and Ms. Tahira are agree on mutual 
transfer, then request may be considered positively. 

  

Regards 

  

Dr. Rehmatullah 

  

From: Tahira bibi <tahirabaloch89@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, September 17, 2021 8:37 PM 
To: Rehmatullah <kakarr@who.int> 
Subject: [EXT] Request For Mutual Transfer 

  

Dear sir, 

  

    I would like to bring this to your kind information that i joined my duty station (Sikandra bad 

District) on 14th September 2021. 

As you know that i live in Quetta and Sikandra bad district is too far from Quetta. Being a 

female, it is too hard to find out a suitable accommodation in Sikandra bad and even not possible 

to travel back to home on daily bases. 

Mr.Waseem ( District Monitor Mastung ) has no objection for mutual transfer and will be glad 

for serving in Sikandra bad district. I would be  more convenient working in Mastung district as 

it is quite near to my home. 

  

It is further requested to please issue the order of my transfer from Sikandra bad to Mastung. 

  

Thanks and regards, 

Tahira baloch 
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